
Archived: Monday, October 11, 2021 12:33:39 PM
From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov 
Sent: Wednesday, October 6, 2021 10:55:52 AM
To: agenda comments 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Agenda Comments
Sensitivity: Normal
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A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items
Date & Time: 10/06/2021 10:55 am
Response #: 887
Submitter ID: 44085
IP address: 174.21.169.233
Time to complete: 25 min. , 52 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. Patty Hale

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Ridgecrest

4. Patricia_Hale_1@msn.com

5. 10/11/2021

6. Consent Calendar item “f”

7. In regards to: Authorizing the City Manager to Execute Professional Services Agreement with DOWL, LLC in the Amount of $336,126 for Design of the
5th Avenue NE (NE 165th Street - NE 175th Street) Sidewalk Rehabilitation Project
Please require that design work to be contracted include the following:
- Creation of a design that removes as few trees as absolutely possible. 
- For any tree removed, it must be replaced with as large a tree as is possible! And needs to have similar fall  color as existing trees.
- Allow design to have as narrow as possible sidewalks that meet ADA requirements. Minimum requirement is 3 feet. This project does not need
6’ or 8’ sidewalks!
- Rehabilitation of sidewalks must also include addressing ponding water on roadway and in bike lanes at curbside. 
Thank you

8. (○) Neutral

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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